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30th April 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
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5A 

Enri V 26th April 

Sacha P 29th April 

Delight O 30th April 

Nikola P 1st May 

 

4P 

Luciano P 

5A  

Alexus S 2nd May 

6M 

 
Summer sports club dates have been 
confirmed! So get your child booked in! 
 
Week 1: July 20th, 21st, 22nd, 23rd  
Week 2: Aug 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th 
 
If parents want to book a place please email 
Mr Ben Pearce: ben@schoolsportspecialists.co.uk. 
 
Please be aware that places are limited to a 
set number of children so book early to avoid 
disappointment! 
 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a look at the guests in Reception! 

Some caterpillars have arrived in Reception this 

week. The children are so excited to watch them 

grow into butterflies.  

Their African Snails are awake too! 

Mary in 6M did an amazing job 
of designing and creating a 
dress for her Titanic themed 
homework.  Fantastic, Mary! 
 

Last week Year 6 also made 3D models of the RMS 

Titanic linked to the topic Frozen Kingdom. Great 

work Cassidy and Matthew on these amazing 

models! 

Year 2 have had a honey day yesterday with honey 

tasting and baking yummy honey flapjacks.  
Have you heard our wonderful new phone 

message recorded by Ella Mae and Ahmed? 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to inform us of any absences via 

phone on the absence line or by ParentMail. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have had: 

1. 6 students arriving late 

on 8 occasions.  

2. This equates to 41 

minutes of learning 

LOST! 

3. 11 students with 

unauthorised absences. 

 

Congratulations to 1L for 

getting 99.62% attendance! 

That’s amazing! It was a 

close one this week. 

Please remember, if your child 

is absent from school you 

must contact the school each 

day of their absence. 

 

Rainbow Room had a great time today measuring 

and digging their new sensory garden which will 

soon have lovely herbs and pretty flowers in it. 

 

Reminder! 

Please remember that we are a nut free school 

which means you should be sure not to include any 

products with nuts in your child’s packed lunch for 

the wellbeing of other students. 

6P this week have been 

investigating drawing 

angles accurately using a 

protractor and ruler. 

Have a lovely weekend from all of us at 

The Good Shepherd!  
 

Remember Monday 3rd May is a Bank Holiday! We 

will be back to school on Tuesday 4th May.  


